
The Lyne Family Adopt-a-Highway team (Madeline Lyne)
Hello, I've been cleaning up sections of Highway 14 in Camas and Washougal since 2019 with
Adopt-a-Highway. There's definitely a need to include construction/landscaping debris and
vehicle-related debris. Plastic sheeting, buckets, gloves (both plastic and cloth), roofing, large
plastic bags, various building materials, lumber tags, zip ties, cigarettes, truck bumpers, tire treads;
you name it we see it! The last 6-8 years, I think it's been getting worse and it's a horrible reflection
on the NW. To me it says we don't care about our environment. I can't imagine tourists coming for
the first time and seeing the disgusting amount of trash on our roadways. Please see the attached
photos of some things we've found over the years. How much of this $ do city governments even
use or ask for? An increase in this tax would be good but the $ needs to be used efficiently and
effectively. Does any of this tax $ go to Adopt-a-Highway? There are many signs posted of groups
that are obviously inactive. This could be a more effective program if more organized attention is
given to it. Yes increase the tax but please make sure the funds are going to the most effective
means of making a difference in our filthy roadways.
















